St. Hilda’s Justice Umbrella presents:

Primates World Relief and Development Fund
Mapping Exercise

led by Nancy and John Denham

“Mapping the Ground We Stand On: An Interactive Workshop Exploring
Indigenous and Settler Relationships,” was developed by PWRDF to help us
make sense of the deep challenges faced by First Nations, Métis and Inuit
peoples today.

ST. HILDA'S ANGLICAN CHURCH

SATURDAY JANUARY 18" 10:30am — 2:30pm

PLEASE BRING FINGER FOOD FOR POTLUCK LUNCH

TO REGISTER, CONTACT NANCY DENHAM @ 604-740-6400

“This resource can be helpful,” wrote National Indigenous Anglican Archbishop
Mark MacDonald in his introduction to the Mapping Exercise. “It is another layer,
another lens, of the story of colonialism. It allows some personal application and

consideration. In this exercise you will uncover the truth and the falseness of
many of the maps that are part of our individual and collective lives.”



